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Good Afternoon,  
Concerning the Covid Hazard pay,
The pay was signed into agreement by Gov Mills to compensate the essential workers in 
DOC. Sense it was terminated we have been forced to wear n95 masks, endure quarantines 
and follow other covid procedures. We have had to work extra hours and lost time with family,
missed events and special moments because of staffing. If the people on unemployment can 
get extra to sit home then your essential workers should get their compensation. This pay 
should never have been stopped as long as Gov. Mills still has the state under a state of 
emergency. We need this covid hazard pay reinstated with back pay. The contract with Gov. 
Mills stated as long as there was a state of emergency the contract was in effect . 
Do Whats Right By Your Essential Employees 


